From: Brandi Bellingham <bajbell80@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 7:21 PM

To: Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net>; John Geniti <JGeniti@sgcsd.net>

Cc: Bobbie DeLong <BDeLong@sgcsd.net>; Susan Zeglen <SZeglen@sgcsd.net>; Debbie LaFleche
<dlafleche@sgcsd.net>

Subject: Resignation

Dear Ms. Swartz,
After deep consideration | have decided to end my time with Lincoln Elementary school.

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of recess monitor/lunch aid.
This is effective as of 8am May 31st 2023.

| have truly enjoyed my time here and have learned a great many things over the course of the last two
years. It has been incredibly rewarding to watch the children learn and grow and an absolute joy to
watch my son flourish and thrive in your wonderful learning environment.

Under the continued care of your dedicated staff | know that the school will maintain its reach for new
educational heights.

This has been an invaluable learning experience for me and | am grateful for the opportunity.
| wish Lincoln Elementary all the best for its future success.

Deepest Regards,

Brandi AJ Bellingham

518-360-5499
bajbell80@gmail.com




